
Message from the Headteacher
I would like to welcome all our families back to Holy Trinity and extend a special welcome to all our new families
who have joined us this term. I hope that your association with us will be a long and happy one. All the children
have settled so well into their new classes and seem very happy. I am delighted to welcome Mr Balaquidan who has
joined the Key Stage 2 team in Year 3. We’ve had some delightful news and that is Mrs Emma Davies and her
husband are expecting their first baby in January 2022. Mrs Bates and Mrs Medler will be taking over class
responsibilities during Mrs Davies’ maternity leave. Both these teachers are well known to the children in Year 5 and,
therefore, we hope it will be a very smooth transition. Again, congratulations to Mr and Mrs Davies.

During the summer holidays, Holy Trinity School has been a hive of activity. The school has been deep cleaned and
all carpets washed. The Year 5 and 6 classrooms have been repainted and look lovely, a huge thank you to our
cleaners, Mr Henderson and Mr Smart for all their hard work.

We have added important dates for the Autumn term. We are planning that the Parent Consultations will be face to
face, which I’m sure you will all be pleased with.

Due to the current circumstances regarding lorry drivers, or the lack of, there may come a time when the lunchtime
hot meal we provide may not be the same as that on our menu. We will try our best to stick to the published menu.

Once again thank you all for your support and corporation we do appreciate it. We are so lucky to have such a
wonderful school community.

Have a restful weekend.
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School News
Prayer

Father, We thank you for the
opportunity to begin this new school
year, and we ask that you bless the
pupils, staff, and their families that
make our school a great place.

We pray that you will guide us in all 
ways, so that we will seek your will 
in everything that we do. 
We ask this in the name of Jesus 
Christ our Lord.   Amen

The Prayer

Message from the PTA 
Children are asked to come to school in home clothes on Friday 10th September and in exchange we would be very
grateful if you could bring in items for our Autumn Fayre chocolate and bottle tombola stalls. Members of the PTA
will be inside and outside the school gates to collect your items. Thank you for your support.

Autumn Fayre raffle tickets will be coming home in book bags today. We have some wonderful prizes including:
A Taste of Italy hamper from Daylesford Organic, £100 cash, Tickets for the Wildlife Park, Batsford Arboretum,
Compton Verney, Blenheim Palace and Fairytale Farm, Gifts from Bippity Boo and Mr Simms Sweet Shop, A voucher
for a Cotswold Cream Tea for 2 at The Chipping Norton Tea Set

Please sell as many tickets as you can to friends and family and return your completed stubs and money to the office
by Thursday 16th September. There are additional tickets in the office if you need more and we will be selling them
at the Fayre on Sunday 19th September too.

If you work for a company that would like to donate a prize, please get in touch.

Good luck!
PTA

http://www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk/


Dates for Autumn Term

Friday 10th September Non Uniform Day for Chocolate/Bottle Tombola Prizes

Wednesday 15th September Year 6 Swimming Lessons 

Sunday 19th September PTA Autumn Fayre

Wednesday 29th September Year 5 Everdon Residential

Friday 7th October Poetry Day Reception – Year 5

Monday 11th October School Photographer in for Individual Photos

Tuesday 12th October Reception Vision Screening

Tuesday 19th October Parent Consultations

Thursday 21st October Parent Consultations

Friday 22nd October INSET DAY

HALF TERM 25th – 29th October

Monday 1st November INSET DAY

Wednesday 3rd November Year 5 Swimming Lessons 

Thursday 11th November Remembrance Assembly

Monday 15th – Friday 18th November Antibullying Week

Thursday 25th November Flu Vaccination  - Whole School

Friday 3rd December PTA Christmas Disco

Tuesday 7th December Reception Nativity Performance 1.30pm

Wednesday 8th December KS1 Christmas Performances

Thursday 9th December KS2 Christmas Carol Services

Wednesday 15th December Christmas Lunch & Jumper Day

Friday 17th December School closes for Christmas at 12.05pm

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY



HOLY TRINITY catholic PRIMARY

autumn 
fayre

sunday 19th september  

BBQ, traditional stalls, crafts,  
Scarecrow competition, live music,  

face painting and much more!

autumn 
fayre

  
11.30–2.30

   


